
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LOST JUMPER -P1 

Emily in P1 has lost a school jumper. 

Could parents with children in P1/2/3 

please check all their school jumpers at 

home to make sure their child hasn’t 

taken the jumper home by mistake.   

Thank you! 
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CLOTHES RECYCLING BANK 

This week we received a cheque for 

£92 from our clothing bank.  This is 

for clothing that has been collected 

since the beginning of this term.  

Please continue to use the clothing 

bank as this is a very easy way to help 

us raise funds for school. Remember 

to encourage family and friends to use 

the clothing bank too!   

www.garryduffps.com 
 

 
 

 

COVID-19 

Please continue to remain vigilant 

regarding testing for covid if your 

child is displaying symptoms or is 

identified as a close contact.  

Please inform school if your child 

is being tested for Covid and of 

the result of the test.  This helps 

us to keep our school community 

safe.   

 

 

PIANO PLACES STILL AVAILABLE 

Hazel Saunderson will be starting 

private piano lessons on a Wednesday 

afternoon in school from October 

onwards.  This is for pupils who are in 

P3-P7.  Lessons cost £8 for a 20min 

lesson.  Please let me know if your 

child is interested in having lessons by 

sending a message on seesaw.  As 

places are limited, they will be 

allocated on a first come first served 

basis.     
 

 

 

 

 

SAFEGUARDING TEAM:  Mrs Cochrane, Miss Tannahill, Mr T McMullan, Mrs C McAvoy 

 
 

Please remember that pupil 

supervision is provided from 8.30am 

in the mornings and no children 

should be in school before 8.30am.  
 

 

 
MONEY IN ENVELOPES 

 

Please remember that any money sent 

to school should be sent in a sealed 

envelope with your child’s name on the 

outside of the envelope and indication 

of what the money is for. 
 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

4th/5th Oct----P1 Parent/teacher meetings 

18th Oct----------Flu Immunisations 

18th Oct----------Parent/teacher meetings.     

                           Normal home time 

19th-22nd Oct----Parent/teacher meetings.   

                       All children home at 1.15pm 

25th – 29th Oct---Half-Term Holiday  
 

 


